
JOHN GLENN. OHIO, CHAIRMlii.N 

SAM NUNN, GEORGIA 
Cl.IMl LEVIN. MICMIGP.N 1 

JIM SASSi!I!. Hl\!NESSEE 
DAVtD ,.RYOR, t-IRtc.~NSAS 
HEft8EMT KOHL. WISCONSIN 
JOSEPH L LIEBERMAN. CONNECTICUT 
OANIEl it.:. AKA.KA HAW~ll 

WILLIAM V. ~OiH. Ji:i .• OELAWAl"ff 
HD STEVENS. ALAS<A 
WILLIAM S. COHEN. MAINE 
WARREN !!. ll!UOMAN, NIEW HAMPSHlfHE 
JOHN SEYMOUR, CALIFORNl.<I 

LEONARD WEISS. STAFF DIRECTOR 

FRANKLIN C POU<. MINORITY STAFF DIRECTOR ANO CHIEF COUNSEL 
COMMITTEE ON 

GOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS 

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-6250 

April 7u 1992 

Vice Admiral William Q, Studeman 
Director 
National Security Agency 
Fto Meadeu Maryland 20755 

Dear Admiral Studemang 

I am writing to request your views on So ~o Reso 282, 
"The Assassination Materials Disclosure Act of 19920 6 This 
legislation was recently referred to the Committee on 
Gover:nmental Affairs. It proposes to create an independent 
review board to govern the review and release of government 
records relevant to the assassination of President John F. 
Kennedy, 

The bill will be the subject of hearings held by the 
Committee within the next thirty days. Your written response 
be.fora t.he C~xr&A'7'ii ttee holds it.s hearing::; ~r;culd be greatl}"' 
appreciated, 

I have enclosed a copy of the legislationo In the event 
that you have any questionsu please do not hesitate to call 
Dr. Leonard Weiss 1 Staff Directoru or Steven Katzu Counselu at 
202~224~4751, 

Thank you for your assistance. 

JHG/as 
Enclosure 

Sincerelyu 


